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Project:  
Bridge C-17 Structural Evaluation 
Roseville Road, Byram Township 
 

Schedule: 
 Road Opening Date – November 8, 2013 

 
Traffic Control:  

 Work at Bridge C-17 has been completed and 
Roseville Road has been fully opened to traffic at the 
bridge. 

 All detour signage has been removed. 
 

Closure Activities:  
 Install / Implement road closure and detour - 

Complete 
 Remove asphalt to reveal the concrete structure - 

Complete 
 Remove concrete cores for structural evaluation - 

Complete 
 Backfill and patch asphalt pavement - Complete 
 Reopen Road - Complete 

 

Contact Information: 
For more information about this project please feel free 
to contact Siân Pearson, Assistant Engineer, of the Sussex 
County Division of Engineering at 973-579-0430 or 
dpw@sussex.nj.us 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Roadway Reopened at Bridge C-17 

Completed Concrete Core # 4 

Contractor’s Equipment Barge 

Taking Concrete Core # 1 
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